
   

 
284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
www.CentralHudson.com 

   
 
November 1, 2023 

 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Central Hudson Low Income Bill Discounts 
 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The statement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” 
or the “Company”) on November 1, 2023 to become effective December 1, 2023.  
 
 

P.S.C. No.15 – Electricity 
Statement of Low Income Bill Discount Monthly Credits  LIC-4 

 
 

Pursuant to the Company’s P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric tariff, the low-income bill discount monthly credits that 
will be provided to customers under this program will be filed with the Public Service Commission annually on the  
Statement of Low-Income Bill Discount Monthly Credits (LIC) by November 1 to become effective  
December 1.  
 

The Statement is being updated pursuant to the Commission’s Order Adopting Energy Affordability Policy 
Modifications and Directing Utility Filings, issued August 12, 2021 in Cases 14-M-0565 and 20-M-0266. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Taylor Alonso at 845-486-5554 or 
talonso@cenhud.com. 
  
 
 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Hally 
Vice President - Regulatory Affair 

 Received: 11/01/2023 
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